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The new county parking facility is going up quickly east of the Phillips County
Courthouse. Standing on the north side of the lot where the Scormor Lanes bowling alley
once stood, the parking facility will be used to house vehicles for the Sheriff’s Office,
maintenance vehicles and other county vehicles.

  

Construction began Thursday, Aug. 15 in the 200 block of South Campbell Avenue, and
the project is expected to wrap up in the next few weeks.  
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